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THANK YOU TO THOSE WHO ARE SERVING 

ON SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 3 

 

 

THANK YOU TO THOSE WHO ARE SERVING 

ON SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 10 
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Moving Forward in our 

Search for a New Priest
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RESPONSIBILITIES OF THE SENIOR WARDEN 2022 
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RESPONSIBLITIES OF THE SENIOR WARDEN 
2023 (MODIFICATION OF 2022 REPORT) 
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UPDATE ON FLORRIE DRUMM 
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Re-Homing our Diocese in Beloved Community 

September 16, 9:30 - 3:00 St Paul/San Pablo, Salinas 

 

The Social Justice Committee invites you to a very special workshop day on September 16th.  

In the past year we have been thinking about Christian Nationalism and how Christianity is being used to support white 

supremacy in this country.  Also, the last diocesan convention passed a resolution forming a task force to explore our 

diocesan history with the oppression of the indigenous people of this land. 

Re-homing our Diocese in Beloved Community brings together both these themes.  

We are thrilled to welcome the Rev. Rachel Taber-Hamilton who is a gifted speaker with a background in cultural 

anthropology. She is also vice-president of the House of Deputies, and Rector of Trinity, Everett, WA. Rachel was raised in a 

multi-cultural and mixed-race heritage of First Nations (Shackan, British Columbia), Pennsylvania Dutch and Scots-

Irish, and is a passionate advocate for indigenous people. 

In this workshop, we will be continuing to awaken to the history and the people of this land.  

You can expect to learn more about the Doctrine of Discovery and how this laid the foundation for Christian Nationalism and 

the oppression and genocide of native peoples. There will also be discussion of how we  reach out to the people who 

represent the continuity of the land which we now inhabit and thus make our church more accessible to all whom Jesus loves. 

Saturday September 16, 9:30 - 3:00 

St. Paul/San Pablo, Salinas 

Donation of $25 includes lunch and helps to defray costs 

Scholarships are available 

Register Now  

 

https://www.realepiscopal.org/blog/diocesan-workshop-re-homing-our-diocese-into-beloved-community5599/?occurrence=112
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mailto:castlewood16@gmail.com?subject=Gather%20Sevice%20Invitation&body=Please%20add%20me%20to%20the%20Invitation%20list%20for%20St.%20Luke%27s%20Gather%20Service%20on%20Sundays%20at%207%20pm.%0A%0AName%3A%0A%0AThank%20you

